As foo

Cheese On The Wey - Blue Millie

We are recalling Blue Millie due to Listeria Monocytogenes being
found

Cheese On The Wey - Blue Millie

Pack sizes, batch codes and use-by dates affected as follows:

Replace with
Image of Product

Pack size: various, individually priced and wrapped up to 500g

Click on this image Batch code: 21/0415
box and either Cntrl
or Alt click and
replace with image USE'by date: 2 JUIV 2021
required.

Q The batch code and use-by date may be found on the packaging at the
bottom of the Blue Millie label, if labelling is provided by the producer
but may not be provided by the retailer if cut to order
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® What you should do

If you have bought Blue Millie as detailed above, do not eat it.
Instead:
e Check if you have bought the affected batch code/use-by date of the Blue Millie

e B You can do this by taking a picture of this notice or writing down the batch code/use-by
date for reference at home.

e Return the product(s) to the store for a full refund (with or without a receipt).

Want more information?

For more information contact us on 01252 444088 and e-mail address

john@cheeseonthewey.co.uk Date: 09/06/2021





